
SUGGESTIONS TO ENHANCE
THE FAMILY JUSTICE SYSTEM
TO BETTER PROTECT AND
SUPPORT FAMILIES
Share with us your views now!
Public Consultation will be held from 20 September to 1 November 2019.

The full report and more details of the recommendations can be found at go.gov.sg/rerf

COMMITTEE TO
REVIEW AND ENHANCE
REFORMS IN THE FAMILY 
JUSTICE SYSTEM
(RERF COMMITTEE)

The work of the Committee for Family Justice resulted in the enactment 
of the Family Justice Act and establishment of the Family Justice Courts on 
1 October 2014.

RERF Committee builds on this, and have submitted recommendations 
that aim to strengthen support for families to achieve better outcomes.

COUPLES CONSIDERING DIVORCE 
TO RECEIVE MORE UPSTREAM SUPPORT

Reduce acrimony and 
conflict early through early 
intervention to achieve 
better family outcomes

Help divorcing couples make 
more informed decisions, 
and to file under the simplified 
uncontested track

ENHANCEMENTS TO THE FAMILY JUSTICE SYSTEM

Promote fair and 
just outcomes

Achieve justice that is 
accessible, timely and 
affordable to litigants

SUPPORTING PERSONS WITHOUT 
MENTAL CAPACITY AND THEIR CAREGIVERS

Safeguard the interests
of persons without 
mental capacity

Assist caregivers to better 
support their loved ones
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